
Cricklade & Wootton Bassett Union 
News Reports 1850-1899

Board of Guardians          At the last meeting of the Board the Guardians were much gratified to find 
that Mr. James Sadler was again able to put in appearance at the Board-room, having accepted the 
vacant seat for Baydon parish after his defeat by Mr. Titby in the contest for the representation of his 
own parish.  Mr. Thomas Hill still occupies the chair, and no doubt will until the end of the year.  
General satisfaction is expressed at Mr. Sadler’s return to the Board as he is a very useful member.    
Devizes and Wiltshire Gazette 19 June 1890
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